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11.6.25 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are excited to let you know that our class will be performing an "Under the Sea" assembly on 

Friday 27th of June.  

The children will need to come to school that day dressed in beach-themed clothes. This will include 

T-shirts, shorts, summer skirt, sunglasses, sun cap and anything with sea animals or a tropical design. 

They will also bring their school uniform in a separate bag to change into after.  

Examples: 

  

Children are also welcome to bring in small beach accessories like a bucket and spade, a beach towel, 

or a beach bag. Please ensure all items are clearly named and that children are able to move around 

comfortably during the performance. 

Thank you for your support, and we look forward to seeing you there. 

Kind regards 

Georgie Bairfelt 

Class teacher 

 

 
         

 

 
 


